
 

 

 

In lieu of Christmas Cards, we are making donations to St. Jude 

Children’s Research Hospital and the Fisher House Foundation in 

furtherance of their work supporting children suffering from cancer 

and wounded veterans receiving treatment.  Please join us in support 

of these worthy organizations. 
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